
KHA/TAHRA will be going to the “Great American Ballpark” on Tuesday evening,
September 17 to watch the Cincinnati Reds vs the Atlanta Braves baseball game.

If you are interested in attending the game with each states membership, tickets
can be purchased for $100.00 per ticket. This includes the ticket to the game,
dinner and 2 drink tickets in a private area overlooking the field.

If you plan to attend, please fill out the form below and mail check and form to
Gerald Board, P.O. Box 1322, Eddyville, KY 42038.

Pre-order of tickets must be made NO LATER than September 1, 2024.
No tickets will be for sale on site.

If you purchase a ticket, the ticket must be picked-up at the registration desk
NO LATER than Tuesday, September 17 at 12 noon.

GUEST REGISTRATION FORM ONLY!!!!!!!!!!!

___________________________________________________________________Name: 

Company ________________________________________________________________

Cell # ___________________________________________________________________

_____________________ Amount ____________Check # 

(For official use only) Received Date _________________Amount__________
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